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From: Jenny Lee 

Sent: 22 November 2017 09:08

To: Planning Policy Vale

Subject: Local plan 

Dear Sir,  
I support the Dalton Barracks development-core plan 8a. This is brown field land and should be used for housing. I 
would like to see a good prortion of the housing built as affordable housing for local people.  
I don not support the Park and Ride at Lodge Hill with car park and bus and cycle routes across green belt land. I 
think this is unsound. -Plan 12a and 13a. And as yet no need tos afeguard land in the Green Belt.  
As yet there is no proven need for a park and ride. We need to wait and see the outcome of the Oxford/Cambridge 
Expressway and if it goes ahead where it would be sited. If there is a proven need for a Park and Ride outside 
Oxford, then I think  the Marcham intercahnge would provide a much better site with easy access from the Dalton 
Barracks site, Abingdon  and to Didcot, Diamond Light Source and Harwell as well as into Oxford.  
I endorse the comments and views given by SPADE and Sunningwell parish council.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Jenny Lee 

 

  




